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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

The children in Year 1 have been very busy learning, and their excellent behaviour and attitudes 

have resulted in them earning 50 class credits! 

 

As the children have achieved this through working as a team, we have chosen a reward as a team 

– a pyjama party. 

 

The children would like to wear pyjamas/onesies for this treat, and we have decided to watch the 

film Happy Feet as it links to our current topic. School will provide snacks for the children. 

 

We will have our class treat in the afternoon of Thursday 27th February 2014. On this day, could 

the children please bring their pyjamas in a named bag, and they can get changed ready in the 

afternoon. 

 

We look forward to celebrating this achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham        Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher         Head Teacher 

 


